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MEETING CANCELLATION NOTICE

PLANNING COMMISSION
NOTICE IS HERBY GIVEN that the Planning Commission regular meeting scheduled for TUESDAY,

October 24, 2023, at 7:00 p.m. has been CANCELLED. The next regular meeting is scheduled for
Tuesday, November 21, 2023, at 7:00 p.m. in J.V. Stone Council Chambers.
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The City of Centerville delivers exceptional services through thoughtful governance to ensure progress and stability.



